Please be advised that the December 13, 2018 EWIB CEO Council meeting has been
CANCELLED. The Council will resume its regular meeting schedule again on Thursday, February 14,
2019 at 8:30 a.m., which will be held at EWIB’s Administrative offices (108 New Park Avenue in Franklin).

Sincerely,

Sheila R, Taurianen

Executive Assistant

Eastern CT Workforce Investment Board, Inc.
108 New Park Avenue

Franklin, CT 06254
Ph: (860) 859-4100 x114 (vew Ext.)

E-Mail: taurianens@ewib.org
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